
YOUR INPUT
IS NEEDED!

P U B L I C  M E E T I N G
The Copper Country Community Arts Center  

126 Quincy Street, Hancock, MI 49930

March 20, 2017

Come any time between 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM

All Ages Welcome! 

The City has developed a draft Master Plan and 
your opinion is necessary to finalize the Plan. Please 
come and provide feedback on the draft Plan.

This project is part of the Michigan Association of Planning’s Master Planning for Sustainability and Resiliency grant 
program. Financial assistance for this project was provided, in part, by the Michigan Coastal Zone Management Program, 
Office of the Great Lakes, Department of Environmental Quality, under the National Coastal Zone Management Program, 
through a grant from the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration, U.S. Department of Commerce. 

Copies of the Plan are available at: 
http://masterplanhancock.weebly.com

Please email feedback to heather.seyfarth@ohm-advisors.com by March 31, 2017

HANCOCK, MI


